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MESSAGE TO OWNERS 

 
 
During the past month, the election campaign generated a great deal of interest on the 
part of owners at Waterside Village. On Saturday, January 28th, the announcement of the 
electoral results brought this process to an end. 
 
355 votes were cast (and the week following we received 17 vote ballots by mails that 
were automatically rejected). Votes were cast by 91% of the total number of owners. We 
should be very proud of the number of votes that were cast, as it amply demonstrates the 
health and vitality of our Association.  
 
The results of the vote are equally impressive. The three directors standing for re-election 
obtained between 70 and 78% of the vote, as did Céline Poissant who ran in conjunction 
with them. This result confirms that your Board of Directors has unequivocal support and 
will continue to manage and direct the business of the Association with the same 
determination and enthusiasm demonstrated over the past several years.  
 
On behalf of all members of the Board of Directors, I extend to you our sincere thanks for 
this expression of confidence in our leadership. I can assure you that we will continue to 
maintain the same diligence and transparency as in the past. The knowledge that you 
stand firmly behind us means a great deal and encourages us to continue our efforts on 
your behalf. We are enormously grateful. 
 
The time has now come to turn the page and unite in our efforts for the well being of 
Waterside. Let us join our arms and move together in the same direction in order to 
advance the “village” in a manner that makes us proud. 
 
André Mongrain 
On behalf of all members of the Board of Directors 
 
February 6, 2017 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


